
From: Don Seltzer <timoneer@gmail.com> 

Date: April 27, 2020 at 12:52:01 PM EDT 

To: "ABunnell@town.arlington.ma.us" <ABunnell@town.arlington.ma.us>, 

"ebenson@town.arlington.ma.us" <ebenson@town.arlington.ma.us>, 

"klau@town.arlington.ma.us" <klau@town.arlington.ma.us>, David Watson 

<dwatson@town.arlington.ma.us>, "rzsembery@town.arlington.ma.us" 

<rzsembery@town.arlington.ma.us>, Jenny Raitt <JRaitt@town.arlington.ma.us>, Erin Zwirko 

<EZwirko@town.arlington.ma.us> 

Cc: Richard Duffy <richard@arlingtonhistorical.org>, "Baldwin, David W." 

<dbaldwin@mitre.org> 

Subject: Re:  The Atwood House Hearing 

 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the Town of Arlington's email system. Do not 

click links or open attachments unless you recognize the REAL sender (whose email address in 

the From: line in "< >" brackets) and you know the content is safe. 

 

In advance of tonight's hearing, I wish to provide you with a 

depiction of the view from Massachusetts Ave of the Atwood 

House today, and what it might look like after the proposed 

teardown and redevelopment. 

 

Don Seltzer 
 

 


